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Preface
 
 
This collection is the result of my desire to offer 
quality music scores to e-book reading devices. 
Browsing the Kindle store, I was disappointed 
in seeing the lack of digital songbooks and 
hymns that were designed for smaller screens. 
As I realized the constraints of 7-inch screens 
are a challenge for displaying readable score 
with lyrics, I felt encouraged to take up the 
challenge and produce this kind of material 
myself.
 
Heartfelt Carols has been typeset with focus on 
readability and beautiful music engraving. 
There’s no need to be zooming in and out in 
order to make sense of the words and music. 
The selected songs are heartwarming and are 
sure to inspire true worship to Jesus Christ. 
This is my desire to those who choose to sing 
these timeless carols in the digital format.



I’m much indebted to Lilypond, an outstanding 
open source engraving software, which 
provides excellent output “out-of-the-box”; and 
Benjamin Bloomfield (author of A Collection of 
Christmas Carols), for freely providing the 
“base files” for this work.
 
For suggestions and more publications, visit 
www.heartfeltsongs.com. Your feedback is much 
appreciated. Please rate and review this ebook 
when you have an opportunity.
 
Eduardo Vieira
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Silent Night
Franz Gruber (1787–1863)Joseph Möhr (1792–1848)
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Away In A Manger
James R. Murray (1841–1905)Anonymous
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